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September 14, 2005
City of Portland

Attn: Kandi Talbot
389 Congress Street
Portland, ME
Re:
Four Sills, LLC

11 Bryant Street, Portland

To Whom It May Concern:
This letter is to verify for the City of Portland that the owners of Four Sills, LLC have formally applied for commercial financing to construct the proposed duplex condominium building at 11 Bryant Street in Portland with Norway Savings Bank. 
While this letter is in no way to be construed as a commitment to lend funds, we believe that the developers have the financial capacity, management skills, and marketing finesse to successfully develop this site and complete the project on time and on budget.

I trust this letter complies with Section 3, subsection B3c of the Site Location law, but if you should need further information or clarification, please feel free to contact me at (207) 774-5000 x226.

Sincerely,

Richard R. Flagg

Vice President, Commercial Lending
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